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Beginning immediately, the Public Parking at the rear of the Flower Memorial Library will be limited to handicapped 

accessible parking only for the duration of the Flower Memorial Library HVAC project, which is projected to be 

substantially completed in June 2017.  At times, the handicapped accessible parking spaces will also be unavailable due 

to construction related to the project.  Signs will be installed at the Flower Memorial Library driveway to advise the 

public of parking restrictions.  

Alternate parking will be available at the City Hall Parking Lot, the Stone Street Parking Lot, the JB Wise Park Lot 

(accessible from the square or Black River Parkway), as well as curbside parking on Washington Street in front of the 

library.   

The Flower Memorial Library staff, and the City of Watertown appreciate your cooperation and patience as we continue 

to improve our facilities.  For further information or questions, please contact the City Manager’s Office at 315-785-

7730. 

 




